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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Saturday, January 06, 2007 11:35 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: 2007 Tucson Show

Greetings and Happy 2007!

Steve Perry and I will be hosting a two day show as we did last year during the Tucson 
Show. We will be set up for two days at my Tucson rental home in the Starr Pass area which
is about 3-4 miles west of the Convention Center.

If you are interest and want to get the directions visit this page:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/tucson2007/vpshow.shtml

We will have food and beverages available.  All of the details are on the above website.

I don't know about you but I am starting to get Tucson fever!

Cheers,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


